
                                                                             

October 10/12/2022 

Re: Amanda Motomochi  

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am wri>ng to express my full enthusiasm and endorsement of Dr. Amanda Motomochi’s research presenta>on >tled 
“A report of intravenous immune globulin therapy to decrease angiotensin II type 1 receptor an>bodies aKer pediatric 
liver transplant” for the 12th Congress of the Interna>onal Pediatric Transplant Associa>on conference. 

As Dr. Motomochi’s program director, I have had the opportunity to work with her on mul>ple projects. Our 
department benefits greatly from the pursuit of academic interest by our faculty, and one of our primary goals is to 
increase contribu>ons to the scien>fic community in the field of pediatric anesthesia. 

During her anesthesia residency and fellowship Dr. Motomochi has shown an interest in transplant pa>ent care and 
outcomes. She is very excited at the prospect of a novel treatment in the treatment of a post-transplant complica>on. 
Her presenta>on is the first part of a possible case series and publica>on for our ins>tu>on.  

In accordance with the ACGME’s added emphasis placed on developing academic pediatric anesthesiologists, we feel 
that the support of Dr. Motomochi’s research is an amazing and important stepping stone. She is on her way in being a 
promising young inves>gator for our specialty.  We are fully commiWed to ensuring the success of our learner.  

As the program director of our fellowship, it is with great pleasure that I offer my full support and mentorship.  

Sincerely,  

 
 

Adolfo Gonzalez, M.D. 
Program Director 
Division of Pediatric Anesthesiology 
University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center  
Children’s Health of Texas  

5323 Harry Hines Blvd. / Dallas, Texas 75390-9068 / 214-648-5433   Telefax 214-648-7660 / adolfo.gonzalez@childrens.com 
www.utsouthwestern.edu
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